
It is my understanding ALL the groups supporting Cap & Trade are NON-PROFIT.  They produce nothing, 
provide nothing tangible to the people of Oregon. They offer nothing but their research, produce 
nothing that has any added value to any of the producers in Oregon.   I suggest these groups have no say 
in the regulation of the producers in the state!  While they are entitled to their opinions/concerns, it 
should have NO consideration in determining the regulation of the producers in Oregon! 
 
I remain unwavering in opposition to either HB4167or SB1530 or any other bill of similar nature that you 
feel compelled to conger up.   
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